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Dear committee, 

Thank you for allowing me to submit a testimony on this important issue. Recent 

years of wildfires in Oregon, as well as poor air quality days due to smoke, stagnant 

air and inversions make it very clear that we need to limit emissions aggressively. 

Any strengthening of DEQ rules for emissions is greatly needed and beneficial for the 

health and wellbeing of all Oregonians. Please use your vote to advance this bill and 

pass strong protective environmental legislation.  

 

Thank you from a concerned resident of Lane County.  

Sincerely, 

Robert Marquis 

3620 Glen Oak Drive 

Eugene, Oregon 97405 


